January 24, 2013

766 Braemar Avenue

North Saanich BC, V8L 5G5

Patriot Electric Ltd.

569A Hillside Avenue

Victoria BC V8T 1Y8

Dear Dave,

Congratulations on your Company's nomination for the Chamber of Commerce Business of the Year award! We have wanted to send a thank you note for all your help during and after the construction of our home so this is a perfect opportunity to show our thanks to you and the Patriot Electric Team.

From our first meeting you represented yourself and your Company as a well organized and professional operation. You took our house plans, which had no electrical or lighting on them, and came back with working drawings which we used. This extra service gave us the confidence that we were dealing with a Company who would perform. You were instrumental in helping my wife and I navigate through the very unfamiliar territory of electrical requirements, lighting needs and distributed audio systems. Your ideas were greatly appreciated.

Your employees deserve congratulations as well. Whenever we showed up on the job site they represented Patriot Electric in a professional way by being courteous and willing to answer questions we had. Your Company was one of the trades that were on site when our general contractor needed you to be there. This helped keep our project on schedule. For us, that speaks to good scheduling of your employees amongst the many jobs you have going at the same time. And after the house was complete, Patriot Electric has responded promptly to even minor requests.

You and Patriot Electric helped make our house a very enjoyable home. We wish you every success with the Chamber of Commerce Award. Please call upon us if you ever need a testimonial.

Yours truly,

Joan and Mel Sangha